The Resident .
147-159 Charles Street, West Perth, Sp5629

Digital TV Upgrade
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Please ensure access to your unit is
made available to the contractor,
Antenna Masters- ph9240 8980, on the
day and times on the attached
information sheet.

Peter van Schoubroeck
For and on behalf of the
Owners of 147-159 Charles Street, West Perth



TO THE RESIDENTS OF "THE MEWS"
147-159 CHARLES STREET WEST PERTH

THE FOLLOWING IS IMPORTANT INFORMATION
REGARDING THE NEW DIGITAL TV ANTENNA SYSTEM FOR YOUR BUILDING

As you may be aware; your Building Managers have engaged Antenna Masters to install the final stage of the new
Communal TV Antenna System for your building to enable you to receive the new High Definition Digital TV channels
as well as providing improved Analogue reception for those residents who may not yet have upgraded to Digital TV.

THE FOLLOWING ARE DETAILS OF THE ACCESS REQUIRED TO EACH UNIT
TO INSTALL THE CABLE AND WALL OUTLET FOR THE NEW TV ANTENNA SYSTEM

Access will be required to all units for the periods set out in the schedule below to enable Anfenna Masters’ technicians
to install the new Digital cable, wall outlet and TV lead. Every effort should be made to ensure access is available to your
unit for this period. We regret that Antenna Masters is not able to alter these dates or times without additional costs
because the smooth and efficient progress of the project is dependant upon access being available to each unit on the
scheduled date and time. If residents are unable to be present at these times we will be unable to connect you to the new
system unless arrangements are made for others to be there in their absence; perhaps a friend, family member or
neighbour.

An option is to provide Antenna Masters with a contact name and phone number on which they can call someone 30-60
minutes before requiring access. If using this option; Antenna Masters require at least 24 hours notice by calling during
office hours (9:00am-5:00pm Monday-Friday) on 9240 8980. Some preliminary work will commence in the week prior to
the dates shown below however; no access will be required to any unit during this process. This work is being carried out
for the benefit of all residents so it’s very important that every effort is made to enable the technicians to have access at
the scheduled times. An additional charge of $170.00 is chargeable to an owner for a return visit due to access not being
available at the scheduled time. We; as your Building Managers and Antenna Masters very much appreciate your
cooperation in this regard and we will endeavour to keep interruptions to a minimum.

Access will be required at the following times:

Date: Tuesday January 22,2013
Unit No: Time:

47 46 }-8:30am-1:00pm
29 28 }-8:30am-1:00pm
11 10 }-8:30am-1:00pm

45 }-12:00pm-3:00pm
27 }-12:00pm-3:00pm
9 }-12:00pm-3:00pm

Date: Wednesday January 23, 2013
44 43 }-8:30am-1:00pm
26 25 }-8:30am-1:00pm
8 7 }-8:30am-1:00pm

42 }-12:00pm-3:00pm
24 }-12:00pm-3:00pm
6 }-12:00pm-3:00pm

Date: Thursday January 24, 2013
41 40 }-8:30am-1:00pm
23 22 }-8:30am-1:00pm
5 4 }-8:30am-1:00pm

39 }-12:00pm-3:00pm
21 }-12:00pm-3:00pm
- }-12:00pm-3:00pm

Date: Friday January 25, 2013

38 37 }-8:30am-1:00pm
20 19 . }-8:30am-1:00pm
2 1 }-8:30am-1:00pm





